
 
MASS TIMES 
Vigil Mass 4:30 pm (Saturday) 
Sundays: 7:30 am, 9:30 am, 11:30 am and 5:00 pm 
Holy Days: Please consult weekly bulletin. 
 
Weekdays: Masses are on Monday, Tuesday and 
Friday at 6:30 a.m. and Monday through Saturday at 
8:30 a.m.  
 
SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
There is a period of preparation for the celebration of 
this Sacrament. Parents are required to attend a                 
Pre-Baptismal class. Please contact the rectory in 
advance. 
 
SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 
Saturday: 3:30 pm to 4:15 pm or call 589-2800 to make 
an appointment. 
 
SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 
There is a six month period of preparation for the 
celebration of this Sacrament. Please contact the rectory 
to make arrangements. 
 
SACRAMENT OF THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Please call the rectory in case of serious illness and 
before surgery and hospital care. 
 
SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 
High school students call the Religious Education Office.  
 
 
Adult confirmation is available on an individual basis. 
Please contact the rectory to make arrangements. 

Rectory Office: 1380 Crystal Springs Rd. 
San Bruno, CA 94066 Phone: (650) 589-2800 
              FAX: (650) 588-9628 

  Web Site: www.saintroberts.org 
 
Rev. John L. Greene, Pastor 
Rev. Michael Konopik, Parochial Vicar 
Rev. Vincent Ring, Retired In Residence 
Deacon Rusty Duffey, Pastoral Associate 
Deacon John Meyer, Pastoral Associate 
Sister Sheral Marshall, OSF,  
Pastoral Associate for Liturgy 
Sister Patricia O’Sullivan, PBVM, 589-0104 
Pastoral Associate for Sick and Homebound 
 
In residence 763-8822 
Sister Ita Cleary, PBVM 
Sister Antonio Heaphy, PBVM 
Sister Vianney Buckley, PBVM 
Ms. Rose Aragon, 589-2800 
Office Administrator 
Mrs. Judy DeMartini, 589-2800 
Parish Receptionist/Bookkeeper 
 
PARISH SCHOOL – 583-5065 
Mrs. Margo Wright, Principal   
 
PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION (CCD)- 
588-0477 
Ms. Joanne Bartolotti - Director 
Mrs. Leslie Fong, Office Manager 
 
PARISH MUSIC MINISTRY – 589-2800 
Mr. Kevin Imbimbo 
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Monday-January 7th 
Mass Intention  8:30 Virginia Ashford † 
    

Tuesday-January 8th 
Mass Intention       8:30 Milan Kovacevic † 
Religious Ed  3:30pm     Church & Hall 
Legion of Mary 6:30pm Library 
Confirmation/Yr 1 7:00pm Hall 
    

Wednesday-January 9th 
Mass Intention  8:30     George Fenech †  
Youth Group  6:00pm Hall 
Choir Practice  7:00pm Church 

 
Thursday-January 10th 

Mass Intention             8:30 Morena Family † 
Caregiver’s Mtg 7:00pm Convent 

 
Friday-January 11th 

Mass Intention             8:30 Caroline Shea † 
Joint Men’s Club & 
Women’s Guild Mtg 6:00pm Hall 
             

Saturday-January 12th 
Mass Intention            8:30     Charles & Rita Agius † 
   4:30  Margie Owen † 
AA Mtg  10:00am    Mahoney Room 

 
Sunday-January 13th 

Mass Intention        7:30   Marie Devincenzi † 
         9:30    People of St. Robert’s
   11:30   Robert Marshall, Sr. †
       5:00 Cosme Larios † 
Fr. Greene’s 
Installation Mass 9:30am Church 

THE WEEK AHEAD What Gift Would You Bring 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
This weekend we celebrate the Feast of the 
Epiphany, “Little Christmas”, this was the 
time when the Three Wise Men came to 
Bethlehem bringing gifts of gold, 
frankincense, and myrrh for the newborn 
Christ Child. 
 
These gifts are highly symbolic- Gold to 
symbolize the Kingship of Jesus, 
Frankincense to symbolize the Divinity of 
Jesus, and Myrrh to symbolize his saving 
death. They were unusual gifts to give a 
newborn child, but very appropriate for the 
Savior of the World. 
 
I’m sure that you put a lot of thought and 
expense into the gifts you gave each other 
for Christmas.  Yet, probably some of those 
special gifts were returned on the day after 
Christmas. 
 
What gift would you bring to honor the Christ 
Child?  Only one gift seems appropriate, the 
gift of your heart.  It is a gift that will never 
be refused or exchanged.  It is the gift a truly 
wise person would give to the Lord.  It is an 
expensive gift, but with rich returns. 
 
On Epiphany lets pray “As for me Lord, I give 
you my heart.” 
 
Happy “Little Christmas” 
 
Fr. John L. Greene  

Happy New Year 
Saint Robert’s Parish staff  

 wishes all of you and your families a 
Prosperous New Year! 



Our sincere sympathy to the families of   
Daniel Collins 
Bill Michelini 

Loretta Orrante 

2012 ARCHBISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL 
As of 12/20/12  $82,966.46 

has been pledged. 
Our goal this year is $83,000 

Thank you in advance 
 for your generous donation 

WE CONGRATULATE  
THE  NEWLY BAPTIZED 

Mia Sierra Cardenas 
Riley Elaine Dugan 

Tanner James Fassler 

We continue to ask each week that parishioners 
pray for the chronically ill of our parish. If you have 
a friend or loved one in need of our parish prayers, 

please call the Rectory at 589-2800 
This week we pray for  

Reynaldo Simon 

AS A PARISH COMMUNITY, We pray 
that young people experience Christ’s 
Church.  May they be awakened and 
renewed in their commitment to proclaim a 
message of faith hope and love to all the 
world.  

GIFTS TO THE HOMEBOUND 
Your love has brought joy to so many of our sisters and 
brothers who are confined to their homes or to nursing 
facilities.  The smiles on their faces when we handed them 
your gifts warmed our hearts as well.  Please know that, when 
you reached out to them, you were Jesus' heart and Jesus' 
hands.  Thank you for your love. 

Thank you for your Christmas donation of 
$34,649.71 

Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Thank You! 
Thank you to everyone who helped to clean and 
decorate the church, to the celebrants, homilists, 
choirs, Eucharistic ministers, lectors and ushers who 
made our Christmas celebration so beautiful.  May the 
light of Christ guide our steps in the coming year and 
make straight the paths of those seeking hope 

Sunday collection figures for the weekends of  
December 16th, 23rd & 30th  

will be posted in the January 13th bulletin. 

OUR NEW PASTOR’S INSTALLATION 
Bishop William Justice will formally install our new 
Pastor, Fr. Greene, at the 9:30 am Mass on Sunday, 
January 13th.  It will be on the feast of the Baptism of 
the Lord, commemorating when Jesus began his 
ministry.  There will be a simple reception following the 
Mass at Hennessy Hall.  

Congratulations Fr. Greene 

KINDERGARTEN  
APPLICATIONS ~ 2013-2014 

Information and applications for Kindergarten will be 
available on Monday, January 7th at www.saintrobert-
school.org. Please personally bring completed Kindergarten 
applications for the 2013-2014 school year to the school 
office January 7th through February 1st from 8:30a.m. – 
2:00p.m. Your child must be 5 years of age by September 1, 
2013. Please be sure to include with your child’s application, 
a copy of their birth and baptismal certificates, social security 
card, a family picture, and the application fee.  Thank you for 
your interest in our school! 
 
OPEN HOUSE 
St. Robert School will hold its annual Open House on 
Thursday evening, January 31st  from  7 : 0 0 p . m .  – 
8:00p.m.  All are welcome! 
 
NON-DISCRIMINATION POLICY 
St. Robert School, mindful of its mission to be witness to the love of Christ for all, 
admits students of any race, color and national and/or ethnic origin to all the rights, 
privileges, programs and activities generally accorded or made available to students at 
this school. St. Robert School does not unlawfully discriminate on the basis of race, 
color and national and/or ethnic origin in administration of education policies, 
admissions policies, scholarship and loan programs, athletic and other school 
administered programs. 

Thanks  
The Priest and Staff of St. Robert’s would like to 
thank you all for the gifts you gave us at 
Christmas.  We enjoyed eating and sharing all the 
“Goodies” you made.   

6:30 a.m. Mass 
Because Fr. Mike and Fr. Greene are taking a few days 
off there will be no 6:30 a.m. Mass from January 7 
through January 18th.  There will continue to be an  
8:30 am  Mass on all the weekdays. 

Joint Meeting   
There will be a joint meeting of the Parish  
Council and Parish Finance Committee on January 
21st at 7 pm in the Rectory.  



Eucharistic Ministers:   B. Mullins  (C) 
F. Reyes, T. Montross, C. Noce, M. Noce 
Lectors:   S. McDonagh and A. Reyes 
Altar Servers:  J. Cordero and D. Arellano 

   
Eucharistic Ministers:  R. Valdez   (C) 
S. Murray, U. Uniacke, A. Solis, T. Casey 
Lectors:   J. Valdez and L. Bibat 
Altar Servers:  R. Uniacke, O. Uniacke and S. Dababneh 
Children’s Liturgy:   

   
Eucharistic Ministers:   K. Welch  (C) 
D. Torres, G. Lynch, M. Dowden, M. Elmore 
Lectors:   H. Lowood and B. Torres 
Altar Servers:   C. Severi and K. Pagnotta 

Sunday/7:30 A.M.  Mass  

Sunday/9:30 A.M.  Mass  

Sunday/5:00 P.M. Mass  

WEEKLY  READINGS 
Monday-January 7th 

Readings:  1 Jn 3:22—4:6     Mt 4:12-17, 23-25 
Tuesday-January 8th 

Readings:  1 Jn 4:7-10     Mk 6:34-44 
Wednesday-January 9th  

Readings:  1 Jn 4:11-18     Mk 6:45-52 
Thursday-January 10th 

Readings:  1 Jn 4:19—5:4     Lk 4:14-22a 
Friday-January 11th 

Readings:  1 Jn 5:5-13     Lk 5:12-16 
Saturday-January 12th 

Readings:  1 Jn 5:14-21     Jn 3:22-30 
Sunday-January 13th 

Readings:  Is 42:1-4,6-7   Acts 10:34-38   Lk 3:15-26, 21-22 

Saturday/4:30 P.M. Mass 

 
Eucharistic Ministers:  J. Scannell  (C) 
C. Holland, M. Murphy, J. Waldvogel, J. Beltrano 
Lectors:   R. Rudometkin and P. Scannell 
Altar Servers:  C. Daniele and M. Rodriguez 

Sunday/11:30 A.M. Mass 

   
Eucharistic Ministers:  R. Benavente   (C) 
S. Menendez, C. Mariategue, A. Mariategue, D/C Sosa 
Lectors:   M. Benavente and G. Peralez 
Altar Servers:  G. Sosa and K. Malani 



In memory of Patrick J. Burke and in honor of Kevin Michael Burke  
from Mary J. Burke & Ei & Paul O’Malley; 

In memory of Sal Canjura, Jr., Jesus Valdez, Froylan Martinez & Carlo Ha Martinez 
from Maria Canjura; 

In memory of Agnes M. Dempsey  
From Alfred and Josephine Romine 

In memory of Carmen Capella from Walter Capella; 
In memory of Pia & Arnold Cattani and Rosina & Leone Cesca  

from John & Liz Cesca; 
In memory of Joe & Nancy Cereghino from Mary Nunnery; 

In memory of Argonti & Mary Cima and Amedeo & Mary Pariani 
from Don & Donna Cima; 

In memory of Judith Daansen and John Shank from Patricia Daansen; 
In memory of the DeMartini & Tonegato Families from Gary & Judy DeMartini; 

In memory of Marie Devincenzi from Ann Buelow; 
In memory of Adolph & Rita Fambrini and Frank Waldvogel 

from Bob & Jean Waldvogel; 
In memory of Don Willard and Bob Flood from Jennie Flood; 

In memory of Alice & Bobby’s Parents from Bobby and Alice Foster; 
In memory of Margaret Galten from Anita & Dan Inocencio; 

In memory of Vasco Giannini & Norma Ruggiero from 
Paul, Linda & Michael Ruggiero; 

In memory of Donna Glass from Bob Glass; 
In memory of Perry Gonis from Nancy & Mark Gonis; 

In memory of Peter Guerrero from Mena & Tina Guerrero; 
In memory of Kenneth & Mary Kenyon and in honor of the Religious of St. Robert’s 

from Patrick & Linda Kenyon; 
In memory of Timothy P. Leahy from Betty Leahy & Family; 

In memory of Albert Mariucci and in Honor of Odda Mariucci Del Bianco 
from Steve & Rose Franceschi; 

In memory of Michael & Diana Martinez from Florence Martinez; 
In memory of A. Carl & Leola Marty and in honor of David C. Marty 

from Teena Marty; 
In memory of Katie & Mini from Jerry & Kathy Moller; 

In memory of Alexander Moniz from Bunny Moniz; 
In memory of Robert Monroe from Mary Helen Monroe; 
In memory of the Murphy Family from Peggy Kellogg; 

In memory of Phil Murphy from Diane Murphy; 
In memory of Graham Patterson from Dolores Patterson; 

In memory of Louis Ross from Eleanor Ross; 
In memory of John & Amelia Rudometkin and Steven Morena 

from Barbara Rudometkin; 
In memory of Walter Santilli from Vivian Santilli; 

In memory of Elio & Carolina Sarti and Michael & Mauro Sciacqua 
from Loretta Sciacqua; 

In memory of Family and Friends from Joan Sexton; 
In memory of Relatives and Friends from Fred & Gerry Sheppard; 

In memory of Mary Shick from Jim Shick & Children; 
In memory of Bill Strehl and Berth Berge from Rita Strehl; 

In memory of George & Alice Tuhacek from the Tuhacek Family; 
In memory of Ernest & Margaret Pruckner from the Tuhacek Family; 

In memory of Agnes Benita Vahey from Ed Vahey; 
In memory of Bill Wilson from Sharon Wilson; 

In memory of Jim Whooley, Margie & Bob Owen and Bob Owen, Jr. 
from Candie Whooley; 

In memory of Anthony Yaquinto from Michelina Yaquinto 
 

REMEMBERING THEM WITH FLOWERS 
The following loved ones were remembered 

at Christmas by the donation of beautiful 
flowers and trees. 

 



 
 
 
 

In Loving Memory  
of  

Timothy & Eileen Scannell 
 

 
 
Would you like to donate flowers for the altar in 
memory of a loved one or for a birthday or anniver-
sary? 
 
We are beginning a new tradition here at St. 
Robert’s.  The name or occasion will be highlighted 
in the bulletin for the week you make the donation 
for the flowers.  For dates and more information, 
please call the parish office. 

NEW TRADITION 
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